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W/C 13/3/23  
  
Dear Families  
  
Thank you for all your support last week, the snow certainly did come down on Friday!  We have rescheduled the 
parents evening of Thursday the 9th of March to Thursday the 23rd of March, with everyone keeping the same time 
slots.   
We were really pleased that the Y3 trip went ahead on Monday, hopefully we are back to normal now!  
 

Sheffield Steelers Ice Hockey  
On Saturday 1st April at 7pm Sheffield Steelers play one of their final home games of the season at Sheffield Utilita 
Arena against Glasgow Clan. We have the exciting opportunity for our children, staff and families to sit in a block 
together at the significantly reduced cost of £12.50 for adults and free for children. (Prices are usually £21.50 per 
adult and £10 for children). There are no restrictions as to how many children per adult.   
I would need confirmed numbers and money into the office by Wednesday 22nd March allowing time to collect and 
distribute tickets to families before Friday 31st March. Families would meet at Sheffield Arena and be responsible for 
the children they take. There is some street parking nearby, or on-site parking at the arena can be booked online 
before the 1st April for £6. It is recommended to arrive for 6-6.15pm.   
Refreshments are available at the arena. You can take a small to medium bag or rucksack into the venue but it will 
be checked on entry. The game is likely to finish around 9.45-10pm.  
 
 

Bake off  

I am sending a separate letter detailing our stand up to cancer bake off.  We really hope that you and your family can 
get behind us with this event.   All money will go to Stand up 2 cancer.  Baking spoons at the ready.  The children 
seem very excited about the competition         
  

PE Kits   
Please can I remind parents to send their children with their PE kits on their PE days.  PE is an important aspect of 
our curriculum and we are wanting 100% participation if possible.  If you do not wish your child to take part in a PE 
lesson, could I ask that you send a note into the office.  Some of the children have been telling the staff that they are 
too poorly to do PE, when they are less enthusiastic about joining in!  Please   

  

Hot Packed Lunches  
Could I ask that children are not bringing hot soup or boiling water to make noodles into school.  This is a health and 
safety risk and I don’t want anyone to get scalded.   
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Enterprise Club 

We are going to be having a stall at the Spring Church fair (at the Tankersley and Pilley Hub) 
selling Easte hot chocolates.  The Enterprise club consisting of 4 Year 6 children, have costed 
the hot chocolates, made them and put lots of effort into the project, I hope that you can 
support us.    
  
 
 
 
 
Thank you for all your support.  
  
Mrs. Harrison  

 


